
SALINE TOWNSHIP 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the November 3, 2020 

General Election has been scheduled for Tuesday October 13, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. at the 

Saline Township Hall 5731 Braun Road, Saline, MI. The Public Accuracy Test is 

conducted to demonstrate that the program and tabulators that will be used to tabulate the 

ballots of the election have been prepared in accordance with law. 

 

Kelly L. Marion 

Saline Township Clerk 

Published October 6, 2020 

 


